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Do you have ideas that  
you want to bring alive  
and be part of Festival  
of the Mind 2022?  
Come along to the  
Ideas Bazaar and  
find your creative  
partner to make  
your ideas happen!



If you are an academic looking for a creative partner 
or you are a creative practitioner who can help bring 
our research idea alive as part of Festival of the Mind – 
come along to the Ideas Bazaar!    

Ideas Bazaar:  
Find Your Perfect Partner 

Ideas Bazaar is where academics 
and the creative community meet 
and collaborate on projects that will 
highlight the University’s research at  
the sixth Festival of the Mind in 
September 2022. This event will be 
opened by Greg Oldfield, Head of Public 
Engagement who will outline the funding 
process and how to meet collaborators.

Since 2011, we have seen academics 
from diverse disciplines such as 
nanotechnology, english, engineering, 

robotics, architecture, psychology 
and biomedical science, teaming up 
with artists, animators, filmmakers, 
poets, theatre companies, VR 
specialists, magicians and musicians in 
Sheffield, and as a result have created 
many unique projects. Successful 
collaborations have displayed our 
research during previous Festival of 
the Mind events at venues including the 
Spiegeltent, the iconic Castle House and 
Millennium Galleries, to audiences from 
the city and beyond.

If you would like to take part please register your attendance via the webpage at: 
www.sheffield.ac.uk/ideasbazaar

After the Ideas Bazaar has taken place, we will put further details of how to apply for 
funding on www.sheffield.ac.uk/ideasbazaar by October.

•	 We welcome applications for projects 
from October 2021 – December 2021

•	 Projects must be about University of 
Sheffield research 

•	 Creative partners must be located 
within the South Yorkshire region  

•	 Only one applicant can lead on one 
project but can act as a collaborator 
on others 

•	 Notification of successful applications 
will be made in February 2022 

For enquiries: ideasbazaar@sheffield.ac.uk
For further information about previous Festival of the Mind projects go to  
www.sheffield.ac.uk/festivalofthemind

What is Next?


